
The Greenfield Library Board met via Zoom, due to the COVID virus risks, on Tuesday Jan. 5 
2021 at 6pm.  
 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and board members Pam Kincaide, Marilyn Nickel, John 
Clark, Paul Nelson, Kevin Nelson and Lois Houghtaling. 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: Paul moved with a second by John to approve the minutes. The board voted 
approval. 
 
Bills: Pam moved with a second by Paul to approve the minutes. The board voted approval. 
Committee Reports: none 
 
Librarian’s Report:  
 
852 checkouts   136 orders   8 magazines 
 
3 new patrons   129 copies   7 computers 
 
332 items added   21 items deleted  112 door count 
 
1 event: 
Christmas 80 kids 15 Adults 
 
Board member Julie Derby to be presented to City Council.  
 
Working with Clover Kids to write a grant for grab bags. Unexpected donations were 
received which should cover the cost of the Sonic Wall. 
 
New Business: Christmas Grab Bags went well. January Grab Bags will be for a family movie 
night, including a family movie, coloring page, and a certificate for popcorn from the movie 
theater. Meeting for budget will be on Thursday at 4:30pm. Board members up for 
reelection are Pam, Paul, Marilyn and Kevin. Marilyn moved with a second from Paul to 
approve the slate. The board voted approval. 
 
The next meeting will be held February 9th  via zoom. 
 
John moved with a second by Paul to adjourn the meeting. 

 


